Robert Rosati
Livermore Falls

Dear Legislators, we implore you to vote no regarding LD's 1426 and 1343, as
homeschooling studies in Maine demonstrate it's success. In addition, we do not need to
involve more governmental control with home schooling, or it will produce similar problems to
what exist in public schools presently. Food for thought is if it's not broke, leave it alone.
Thank you for your consideration.
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